
October 14, 2024

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,

We are pleased to announce the district has received Preschool Education Aid funding for the

2024-2025 school year. This will allow us to open four full day preschool classrooms for three

and four year olds who live in our community. We are eager to provide this opportunity to our

community in early 2025.

We have just received this positive news, so details regarding the lottery selection process,

school hours, transportation, etc. will be provided in the coming weeks. We will continue to

communicate information to you as details are finalized.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Andrea Evans


